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Dear Resident
The purpose of this newsletter is to inform you that 
the Council investigated the possibility of a zebra 
crossing that would provide a controlled crossing; 
however, since the criteria for a zebra crossing 
cannot be met, the council is proposing an alternative 
in the form of a speed table that could serve as an 
informal crossing. The details of the proposed speed 
table is set out on the plan overleaf.
The introduction of the uncontrolled crossing as 
shown on the plan would involve:-

1. The removal of the existing speed humps
2. The installation of a speed table
3. The removal of four parking bays
4. The introduction of single yellow lines and
    school keep clear markings

The introduction of the above proposed measures 
(points 1-4) require a statutory consultation.

What happens next
A Notice of the Council’s intention to introduce the 
above proposed measures will be published in the 
local newspaper and posted on lamp columns in the 
vicinity. All comments must be in writing by e mailing 
Traffic.AndHighways@merton.gov.uk or write 
to Environment & Regeneration Department, 
futureMerton, Merton Civic Centre, London 
Road, Morden, Surrey, SM4 5DX. All comments 
must be received no later than 27th September 
2019 quoting reference Cambridge Road Crossing.
Upon the completion of the consultation, all 
representations will be reported to the Cabinet 
Member for a final decision.
Please note that no response will be made to any 
representations until after a decision is made by the 
Cabinet Member.
You will receive an update in due course and the 
website will be updated accordingly.
A copy of the Notice and plan identifying the area 
affected by the proposal can be inspected at Merton 
Link, Merton Civic Centre and at Raynes Park library 
Approach Rd, Raynes Park, London.
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Large print Braille Audiotape

Request for document translation

Your contact:
Name...................................................

Address...............................................

............................................................

............................................................

Telephone...........................................

If you need any part of this document explained in your language, please tick 

box and contact us either by writing or by phone using our contact details below.
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Abobaker Abdalla,     
Merton Civic Centre, 
London Road, Morden, 
SM4 5DX

PROPOSED UNCONTROLLED CROSSING - CAMBRIDGE ROAD

This information can also be viewed on our website
using the following link. www.merton.gov.uk/
cambridge_crossing, If you require further 
information, email.Traffic.AndHighways@merton.
gov.uk
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